
St. Francis of Assisi Catholic School 
 
Keep your family and friends informed about news and events at St. Francis of Assisi Catholic 
School!  Add them to the Development Office mailing list.  They’ll then receive the “Mustang 
Connection” newsletter, as well as other Development Office related correspondence.  Take a 
moment to print and complete the form below and return it to the School Office, care of 
Development. 
 
 

 
Attention Development Office     Mailing List Addition 

Please Print 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
Name 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
Street    City    State    ZIP 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
School Family Name 
 

Family Association:    □ Grandparent(s) □ Godparent(s)  □ Friend(s) □ Other________________ 
 
 

 
 
 
Attention Development Office     Mailing List Addition 

Please Print 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
Name 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
Street    City    State    ZIP 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
School Family Name 
 

Family Association:    □ Grandparent(s) □ Godparent(s)  □ Friend(s) □ Other________________ 
 
 


